
 

 

 

ZOGG FIRE DEBRIS REMOVAL WARNING 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT IF YOU REMOVE FIRE DEBRIS OR 
DISTURB THE ASH FOOTPRINT, YOU MAY BE INELIGIBLE FOR 

STATE AND FEDERAL DEBRIS REMOVAL ASSISTANCE.  

FURTHERMORE, IF YOUR PROPERTY IS INACCESSIBLE AND 
THE STATE DEPARTMENT OF TOXIC SUBSTANCES CONTROL 
(DTSC) IS UNABLE TO CONDUCT HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS 
WASTE (HHW) REMOVAL ON YOUR PROPERTY OR IF YOU 

OBTAIN A DEMOLITION PERMIT PRIOR TO DTSC 
CONDUCTING HHW REMOVAL ON YOUR PROPERTY, YOU 
WILL BE INELIGIBLE FOR STATE AND FEDERAL DEBRIS 

REMOVAL ASSISTANCE. 

------------------------------------------------------------- 

FOR ASSISTANCE WITH PROVIDING DTSC WITH SECURE 
ACCESS TO YOUR PROPERTY TO CONDUCT HHW REMOVAL, 
PLEASE CALL THE ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION AT 

225-5787. 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 

PRIOR TO CONDUCTING DEBRIS REMOVAL ACTIVITIES ON 
YOUR PROPERTY, YOU MUST OBTAIN A DEMOLITION 

PERMIT. FOR ASSISTANCE WITH THE DEMOLITION PERMIT 
PROCESS, PLEASE CALL THE BUILDING DIVISION AT 225-5761. 


